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The President
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31 March, 2021

Dear Sir,

On the 16th January, 2020, the States of Deliberation resolved as follows:-

After consideration of the Policy Letter dated 28th October 2019, of the Committee for Home
Affairs:

i. to agree that the Police Force (Guernsey) Law, 1986 should be amended to enable
visiting police officers from the United Kingdom and the Bailiwick of Jersey to operate
in Alderney and Sark on the same basis, including being subject to the same requirement for
authorisation by the Bailiff, as that Law provides for such officers to operate in Guernsey;

ii.to direct the preparation of such legislation as is necessary to give effect to their above
decision.

The Policy Letter referred to above is enclosed for reference.

On the 24th day of February, 2021, the States of Deliberation resolved as follows:

ii. To approve the draft Projet de Loi entitled “The Police Force (Bailiwick of Guernsey)
(Amendment) Law, 2021”, and to authorise the Bailiff to present a most humble petition to Her
Majesty praying for Her Royal Sanction thereto.

I enclose one electronic copy of the Projet de Loi and I shall be grateful if you will place it
before the States of Alderney for their approval at their next meeting.

Yours faithfully,


